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Honorable Members in Session: 

Subject: Recommendation of Bid Award for Sacramento Boat Harbor 
in Miller Park Fire Protection System 

SUMMARY: 

The subject project, as a part of the City's Capital Improvement Program has 
been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and the City Engineer hereby 
recommends bid award. 

BACKGROUND: 

On November 17, 1981, the City Council approved plans and specifications for the 
Sacramento Boat Harbor in Miller Park Fire Protection System and bids were received 
and opened by the City Clerk in the Council Chambers on December 8, 1981. Bids 
received are as follows: 

Grinnel Fire Protection Systems Co. $ 87,690.78 
Ahlstram Const., Inc. 110,494.00 
West Valley Const. Co., Inc. 131,650.00 

FINANCIAL DATA: 

The estimated construction cost is $90,200.00. Funds in the amount of $99,090.00 
are available in the Community Services Department's 1981/82 budget from the Boat 
Harbor Fund. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the low bid of Grinnel Fire Protection Systems 
Co., in the amount of $87,690.78 be accepted. 

R. H. Pi R 
City Engineer 
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